
 

 

 
 

Notice Date:  June 5, 2023 

ATTENTION TRIBAL VENDORS 

BOOTH RESERVATION APPLICATION FOR 
QUECHAN 4th of July CELEBRATION IS 

NOW AVAILABLE 
 

EDA will be accepting Booth Reservation Applications on 
June 6, 2023 beginning at 8:00 a.m.  

 

The Booth Reservation Application will be on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

All vendors must be present to complete a Booth Reservation Application, which includes 
the opportunity to pick his/her booth. 

All Tribal Vendors must possess a Business Permit valid through the last day of this event. 

All food vendors must possess a valid Food Handler Certificate.  Please visit the free 
online IHS Food Handler training at https://www.ihs.gov/foodhandler to obtain one. 

Vendor Fees: 
$50, including a $30 deposit, for food and arts & crafts vendors 

$200, including a $100 deposit, for fireworks vendors 
Payable by check or money order 

Vendors may also sell drinks such as tea, coffee, water, and lemonade. 

All other rules appear on the Booth Reservation Application. 

EDA appreciates your cooperation in this regard. Should you have any questions, please 
contact us at 

EDA Office (760) 572-5270 

https://www.ihs.gov/foodhandler

